
AHOM, INC REQUEST 

FOR PROPOSALS

INDEPENDENT ENTITY SERVICES

AHOM, INC will accept proposals for Independent Entity services. It is the desire of 
AHOM, INC to retain qualified, competent and capable Entities to provide the 
services in accordance with the existing laws, rules, orders, directives and 
regulations governing the involvement with this non-profit organization.

All persons interested in submitting a proposal for these services should contact 
AHOM, INC to receive a copy of the formal Request for Proposal at 125 Chestnut St, 
NJ 07005.

  The RFP specifies the Scope of the Services and the requirement for submitting 
proposals. A copy of the Proposal can be obtained for a non-refundable cost of 
$10.00.

AHOM,INC reserves the rights to reject all proposals received. It also reserves the 
right to terminate the contract, for convenience, at any time during the term of the 
contract. This solicitation is being made as "Fair and Open" in accordance with 
NJSA40:19A-20 et. Seq. and in accordance with the competitive proposal process 
and set forth in NJSA 40A-11.4.1 et seq

The proposal can be submitted to AHOM, INC, 125 Chestnut St., Boonton, NJ 
07005 It is due by July 02, 2025 at 5:00 PM

Sherry Sims 

Executive 

Director

Ssims.ahom@gmail.com
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